Planning Council, Public Library Section
North Carolina Library Association

Minutes of November 7, 2014
South Regional Library, Durham
Members attending:  
Billy King, JR Rogers, Arthur Erickson, Laura Highfill, Pam Jaskot, Tammy Baggett, Decca Slaughter, George Taylor, Catherine Rudelich, Martha Sink and Joan Sherif. 

(10 constitutes a quorum; we had 9 voting members present)

The meeting was called to order by Billy at 10:47 a.m.   

Minutes
August 2014 minutes were not accepted due to lack of quorum. 
NCLA Executive Board Report (Billy)
· Exec. Board met Oct. 24 in Durham. PLS coffers stand at almost $8000, with 234 members as of Oct. 13. 
· The Leadership Institute had 23 participants. Billy asked that L.I. participants who are also PLS members be identified to us so that in future we do not have such a scramble around funding scholarships. 

· The new President’s Council will meet in January to advise the current NCLA President. 

· Exec. Board will next meet January 23 in High Point. 

Fabulous Fridays (Jason presented report compiled by Laura)
Fabulous Fridays made roughly $1000 profit. In future, FF planning needs to start a solid six months prior to the event. Kim Parrott needs to be involved earlier. Save the dates, etc. need to out a month or two earlier than they did for the fall 2014 series. 

We talked at length about future locations and topics. Reviews were positive overall, with a few criticisms. 
Adult Services (J.R.)

The Committee met Oct. 23. Submitted written report about Fabulous Fridays and the ideas for 2015 NCLA Biennial Conference programs. FF went very well with positive feedback. Conference ideas include helping patrons with disabilities, a poster session and round robin. Also reference, readers advisory and emerging technology. The Committee would like gifts for presenters, and brochures/cards for Adult Services to give out at events. They will meet again January 15. 
Awards (Tammy)
We discussed various Leadership Institute issues, largely to do with problems in identifying PLS participants early enough to be able to fund scholarships with some measure of consideration and due process. 
Branch Services (Decca)
Submitted written summary of FF program on services to customers with disabilities. Will probably bring back a Circ. Panel at the next FF because it was so well received and asked about. 
Collection Management
No report.
Genealogy & Local History
No report. 
Marketing 
No report
YSS Liaison Report (Joan)
Submitted written report on Fabulous Fridays and the YSS retreat. YSS has expressed interest in continued involvement with FF in the future. The biennial retreat went well and had 81 attendees. 
The next meeting will be ​Feb. 6, 2015, at 10:30AM, tentatively at Cameron Village, Raleigh.

The meeting was adjourned at 1:19 pm. 
